MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT /’L_}‘-f‘ s,
No. 0f-02, s, 2024 / ’* Office of the President % &
S RELEASED 2
TOE Vice Presidents, Campus Directors, Deans, Directors, Unlt/Ofﬁﬁ;&Heads Lt
All Members of the Administrative and Academlc Councils - ‘Uf“ N
All others concerned %5, - x% /
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FROM: SUC President |
SUBJECT: DRESS CODE FOR THE FY 2024 2" QUARTER SPECIAL ADCO-
A'CO MEETING
DATE: April 8, 2024

Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University
Rosario, Tandag City, Surigao del Sur 8300
Telefax No. 086-214-4221
Website: www.nemsu.edu.ph

Please be informed that for the upcoming Councils Meeting on April 12, 2024 at
Cantilan Campus, the dress code shall be Professional Chic or Modern Business

Attire.

We believe that this dress code will help create a professional and respectful
atmosphere during the meeting, which is important as we discuss important matters
concerning our university.

We encourage everyone to dress appropriately and in accordance with the dress code.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We look forward to seeing you at

the meeting.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is highly desired.

For your guidance and strict adherence.

G. LOAYON
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